
 

 

 

 

IT GOT POSTED ON THE COIGAA WEBSITE THAT 

THE OSYPAA 2014 CONFERENCE IS HAPPENING 

AT THE RIVERHOUSE. THIS IS A TYPO. THE 

CONFERENCE WILL BE AT THE SHILOH INN 

FROM FRIDAY, OCTOBER 3RD TO SUNDAY OCT 

5TH. REGISTRATION STARTS AT 1 ON FRIDAY 

AND GOES TILL 8 PM. REGISTRATION IS OPEN 

ON SATURDAY FROM 8 AM-9 PM! SEE YOU 

THERE! 


